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December 13, 2023 

 

Via RESS 

 

Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)  
Application to Finalize 2024 Electricity Distribution Rates and Charges  
OEB File No. EB-2023-0054 – Rural or Remote Rate Protection Charge Update 

 

 
Further to Toronto Hydro’s cover letter and submissions dated December 11, 2023, the utility is filing 

two bill impact models, one showing the Rural or Remote Rate Protection (“RRRP”) charge variance 

from 2023 to 2024 and one keeping the RRRP constant for the same time period. Toronto Hydro’s 

custom version of the OEB’s Incentive Rate-Setting Mechanism Rate Generator Model is not impacted 

by the change to the RRRP. 

 
Please contact me directly if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Deniz H. Oktem 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Services 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited  
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